
From: Jack Kinkaid <jkinkaid@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 5:17 PM EST 
To: brsmoore@amazon.com <brsmoore@amazon.com> 
CC: Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us>; Fatima Argun <fhargun@gmail.com>; Kim Phillip <kbphillip@gmail.com>; Jill
Caiazzzo <jill.caiazzo@gmail.com> 
Subject: Arlington County Amazon Town Hall 

Mr. Morre:  my name is Jack Kinkaid.  I am one of the Co-Chairs of the Arlington Democrats' Outreach Committee.  We are

organizing a Town Hall along with the Arlington County Board to discuss Amazon's coming to Arlington and how it might

impact the community.  We received your name from Katie Cristol (immediate past Chair of the County Board) as someone

who might be able to assist us in finding an Amazon representative to participate in the Town Hall.  We would be interested

in discussing with you who at Amazon, yourself or someone else, would be best suited to participating.

The Town Hall is scheduled for February 3 at 1:30 in the auditorium at the Central Library on Quincy St.

Thank you in advance for your help.

Jack Kinkaid

703-731-7751


